
 

 

Stockport Schools Relational Round Up 
 

Welcome to May 4 of our Relational Round Up for Stockport Schools.  
These newsletters are here to offer a regular well-being top tip for families and share good stories  

from our schools across Stockport during our current new ways of living. 
 

As the days pass and we begin to learn more about how we are to start to move out of lockdown we are 
faced with a range of thoughts and feelings which can feel out of control and unmanageable. Our top 
tips this week focus on how we can become more at ease with our thoughts and feelings and look after 
our well-being.  

As humans we are hard wired to feel a range of 
feelings and emotions. Recognising and accepting 
our feelings is key to positive well-being. 

Each of our emotions has an important role to play 
in helping us to pay attention to something that we 
need to notice, so that we can learn more about the 
world around us and what we need to be safe and 
content. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These emotions are tightly connected to our thoughts and 
behaviours. Each aspect influences the other. 

The more self-aware we become of our thoughts and feelings, the more we are able to create the future 
we would like to experience. So, it can be important to remember that   



 

 

 
Our brains are naturally set up to keep us safe so will 
instinctively seek to identify risks and concerns.  

Remember it is not about seeking to have perfect, kind 
and happy thoughts all the time. It is about not feeding 
the heavy and difficult thoughts. Let them pass without 
allowing them to take root and control your actions.  

These uncomfortable/negative thoughts and feelings are 
important to notice and share.  Blob trees and value 
lines can be useful ways to help explore and share how 
we are feeling about situations and events. 

This sharing benefits from being met with compassion 
and understanding, along with seeking to normalise and 
regulate our responses to these thoughts and feelings.  

Using positive self-talk and sharing 
this with our children will be key in 
helping support and prepare them 
for the return to our new way of 
being as we move out of lockdown.  

Resources such as 

‘The day we returned to school’ 

‘Self-talk for hard times’  

‘Ways to be brave,’  

can help support with this. 

 
 



 

 

 
Our well-being improves when we are able to experience 
more positive/comfortable feelings than the 
uncomfortable/negative feelings.  
 
So, it is important to find ways to notice and maximise the 
positive/comfortable things that are happening around you. 
Talk about the good things and make them bigger.  
 
Maybe build on our gratitude prompts from May 1 
Relational Round Up and begin to ask each of you within 
your family to write little notes of positivity and happiness 
at the end of each day. 
 
At times when any of you need a ‘pick-me-up’ take out a 
note for some positive family feedback. 
 
 
 

Take some time to have fun together. This week’s Wild Well-Being is a great way to start. 



 

 

  


